
Learn more at jaum.org/ja-summer-camps/ 

 
JA Summer Camp  
Cancellation Policy 

 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, we have made the difficult decision not to hold 

the June sessions of JA Summer Camp.  

 

We will decide by June 5, 2020, whether the July session of Young Entrepreneur Camp 

will take place as scheduled.  

 

Those who are registered for the June sessions can either request a refund now or wait 

to see if there will be an option to transfer to an alternate camp date later in the 

summer. 

 

So many individuals and businesses have been affected by the COVID-19 crisis, and 

Junior Achievement is not immune. With children out of school, our experiential learning 

facility empty, and our fundraisers and summer camps postponed, many of our revenue 

streams are inaccessible. Please consider donating a portion or all your camp fees 

to Junior Achievement so that we can continue to provide quality educational 

experiences in the future. Thank you! 

 

For questions or to request a refund, please contact Wendy Patzlaff, Director of 

Capstone Programs, at wendy@jaum.org. 


